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Hello, MTES Families!

Welcome back to what we hope will be an amazing return to normalcy with the 2021-2022 school 
year! We enjoyed seeing everyone come together at Back-to-School Night, and we just know that 
was the start of a great school year!

As we continue deeper into this back-to-school season, we want to invite all MTES families to 
join us in our mission of enhancing the school year in meaningful ways for our students and 
educators. Whether that is by helping with fundraising (check out the next page for a few options!), 
volunteering as a room parent or school aide (email us for more info!), or being on stand-by for fun 
opportunities that pop up here and there (stay tuned!), we are thrilled to partner with all of you 
this year in our efforts to support both academic and recreational needs, as well as promote school 
spirit!

So we are all together on what’s happening at MTES, here are some important dates for you to make 
a note of:

•	 August 26: MTES Class Info Night
There will be two sessions with identical content - 6-6:30 p.m. or 
6:45-7:15 p.m. -- come to whichever suits your schedule best.

•	 September 6: NO SCHOOL - Labor Day!
Enjoy your long weekend!

•	 September 9: No Cook Night - Papa John’s
Order your dinner from the Carey Road location and 25% of your purchase will go 
directly back to MTES PTO! More details will be sent home with your child soon.

•	 September 14: PTO Meeting
We hope you’ll join us at the MTES multi-purpose room at 6:30 p.m.

•	 September 15: NO SCHOOL - Teacher Professional Development Day
Enjoy your mid-week break!

•	 September 16: School Picture Day
Show off those smiles! Ordering details will be sent home by classroom teachers closer 
to this date. 

As always, don’t hesitate to reach out to us either via email (mtespto@gmail.com) or on Facebook 
(search for our group -  MTES PTO) if you have any questions! We are excited to work together to 
make this school year the best one yet!

- Your 2021-2022 MTES PTO 



INTERESTED IN BECOMING A 
CORPORATE SPONSOR?

We are always looking for community 
partnerships! If you are interested in 

supporting MTES in a sponsorship capacity, 
please reach out to MTESPTO@gmail.com! 

All corporate sponsors will be featured both 
on MTES PTO social media and in MTES PTO 

newsletters.

All donations are tax deductible and will be issued a 
receipt for tax purposes.

MTES PTO is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. 

Checks should be made payable to: MTES PTO
and mailed to 19400 Tomlinson Rd Westfield, IN 46074

FRIENDLY
REMINDER

Effective Monday, August 23, 2021, Westfield Washington Schools will 
require students, staff and guests to wear face masks/shields inside of 
all of our buildings. Please check your email for more information.


